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September 23, 2019
Eric Babson
babson@math.ucdavis.edu
1094 Cragmont Avenue
Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned about political abuse of the Justice Department. Un-
der General Barr like General Sessions before him the justice department
has failed to focus on upholding the law. Even in his confirmation hear-
ings Mr Barr refused to feel constrained by department ethics officials. His
bizarrely staged release of Mr Mueller’s report and refusal to uphold con-
gressional subpoenas were a prelude to this past month when he acted
to block a whistle-blower’s complaint in which he was named. Now he is
demonstrating his complete corruption by drilling down on harassing Ms
Clinton and (like the Ukrainian President) announcing plans to line your
pockets through your hotel. Maybe he hopes to remain in government and
out of prison.

Please assure me that you will impeach and prosecute General Barr.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives
from the rule of law.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


